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Consultant Selection for Construction Management Support Services for the Interstate 5
Widening Project Between Alicia Parkway and El Toro Road

On November 11, 2019, the Orange County Transportation Authority Board of Directors authorized
the release of a request for proposals to provide construction management support services for the
Interstate 5 widening project between Alicia Parkway and El Toro Road. Board of Directors’ approval
is requested for the selection of a firm to perform the required work.

A. Approve the selection of Jacobs Project Management Co., as the firm to provide construction
management support services for the Interstate 5 widening project between Alicia Parkway
and El Toro Road.

B. Authorize the Chief Executive Officer to negotiate and execute Agreement No. C-9-1605
between the Orange County Transportation Authority and Jacobs Project Management Co., as
the firm to provide construction management support services for the Interstate 5 widening
project between Alicia Parkway and El Toro Road.
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